Dear Property Owner,

I value your time, so let's get right to the heart of the matter. The Village of Mount Prospect is taking a
monumental step to ensure the safety of its residents—they're replacing lead water lines, and the best

part? It's absolutely free.

Whether you're a homeowner, part of a multi-family dwelling, or own a commercial building, you are
eligible to benefit from the Lead and Galvanized Steel Water Service Replacement Cost Sharing
Program. For a limited period, the Village will cover 100% of the cost to replace the service line
running from the water main to the B-box valve. To put it in perspective, the average cost of such a
replacement is a staggering $15,000. The value of this program is undeniable.

However, there's a catch. The funding for 2023 is limited, and it's crucial that you make your

move immediately.

This is where we, at Green Tech Plumbing in Des Plaines, IL, come into play. We're not just offering a
service; we're offering peace of mind. From obtaining the necessary permits to liaising with the city
and executing the replacement, we've got you covered. We promise efficiency—the entire process is
completed in just 1 — 2 days with limited interruptions to your service. Secure your appointment by
calling us at 847-518-5338. If you need more information, our website www.greentechplumbing.com

has all the details you might need.

Why is this replacement crucial? Lead exposure, especially in the elderly and children, can lead to
reduced IQ levels, developmental challenges, learning disabilities, compromised kidney function, and
a plethora of other health issues. Making the switch to a copper water service line is more than just an
upgrade; it's a health imperative.

Time is ticking, and funds are depleting. Don't miss this golden opportunity. Ring our offices today at
847-518-5338 for a risk-free assessment of your property.

Warm regards,
Green Tech Plumbing Co.
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